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2024 – 2025 Historian & Media Relations Reports 
 

Mid-Year Report must be received by District President by December 10, 2024. 

District President will forward the report to Department Chair by December 20, 2024. 
 

Year-End Report must be received by District President by April 10, 2025. 

District President will forward the report to Department Chair by April 20, 2025. 

Auxiliary Name: __________________________ Auxiliary No. ______ District No. ______  

1. Did your Auxiliary utilize any of the materials/resources available for this program in 

MALTA Members Resource?        ____________ 

2. Did your Auxiliary create a recorded history of the year’s events by any means?  

           ____________ 

 

3. Did your Auxiliary send a monthly or quarterly newsletter or other communication 

    thread to your members via email, printed mail, text, phone call, or utilizing Slack? 

           ___________ 

         

● If Yes, Please specify the frequency of the communication thread.  ____________ 

            

4. Did your Auxiliary have their own Auxiliary Facebook page?   ____________ 

          

5. Did your Auxiliary have a joint Facebook page with your sponsoring VFW Post?  

           ____________ 

6. Did your Auxiliary have their own Auxiliary Facebook page?   ____________ 

            

7. Did your Auxiliary have a joint website with your sponsoring VFW Post? ____________

            

8. Did your Auxiliary hold any Media Relations training for their membership? 

    (Examples: how to log into MALTA, signing up for email communications, 

    navigating Facebook, etc.)        ____________

  

Auxiliary Historian: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________Email: ______________________________________  




